
Creunant Primary School PTA Newsletter          

The PTA is a group of volunteer parents working alongside teaching staff to raise extra funds for the school 
whilst hosting fun events for the children. We play a vital role in supporting the school and providing 
enriching opportunities for our children. From funding extra resources to organising events that bring joy 
and community spirit, the work of the PTA directly benefits every child.
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Can you help?
We are always on the lookout for new 

volunteers. Could you give a little of your time to 

help, whether by assisting at events, sharing 

fundraising ideas or offering specific skills? Every 

contribution, no matter how small, makes a 

difference. If you would like to get involved, 

please reach out to a PTA committee member. 

Contact Us

Keep up to date with our 
events
Did you know we have our own Facebook page? 

Join using this QR Code.

creunantprimaryschoolpta@gmail.com

Rebecca – 07870507387

Gemma - 07960879815

Laura - 07890079757

Early October (Date TBC)

Rags2Riches Clothes Recycling collection in 

partnership with Crynant Scouts

23 October

Halloween Party with Mad Jay (3:20-5pm)

Late November (Date TBC)

After School Christmas Film Night 

7 December

Crynant RFC Christmas Craft Fayre

December

Christmas My Child’s Art

Upcoming Events

24/25 Highlights

Halloween Film Night – a cosy evening of spooky fun and 

popcorn! 

Mad Jay Valentine’s Disco – high-energy fun and dancing 

for all!

Summer Fête – our biggest event yet, packed with stalls, 

games, and sunshine! 

Water Fun Day – splashes, laughter, and a perfect way to 

cool off! 

From PTA funds raised, we donated £500 donation towards 

the end of term Ninja Warrior Trip. Throughout the year, 

we also provided each child with an Advent Calendar, a gift 

from Santa, an Easter egg and wooden craft. 

In 2024/25, we had a brilliant year of fundraising and events. 

Key Highlights

Sharing Shed
Our Sharing Shed for Pre-Loved uniform is open 

in the infant yard at pick up every Friday. If you 

would like anything outside of this time, please 

contact a PTA committee member.

Shopping online? You could be helping us raise PTA funds at the 

same time (with no extra cost to you!). 

1. Head to www.easyfundraising.org.uk 

2. Select ‘Start raising free donations today’

3. Choose Creunant Primary School PTA as your cause

4. Start shopping through the Easyfundraising website or App 

or download the browser extension

Easyfundraising helped us raise over £200!

PTA Committee 25/26
Chairperson: Rebecca Page-Jones (Mum to Rosie & Ffion)
Secretary: Gemma Williams (Mum to Evelyn)
Treasurer: Laura Amos (Mum to Meredith, Theodore & Iris)

Thank you for your continued support.
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